
Drought Resource Allocation Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Recipient Organization Name] 

[Recipient Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to inform you about the ongoing drought situation affecting our community. 

As a result, we are mobilizing resources to provide critical support to affected populations. 

In light of this, we kindly request your assistance in resource allocation to address the pressing 

needs of those impacted by the drought. Your organization's support can significantly enhance 

our efforts in delivering water, food, and medical supplies to the most vulnerable groups. 

We have identified the following priority areas for resource allocation: 

• Water distribution systems 

• Nutritional assistance programs 

• Health services and medical supplies 

• Agricultural recovery initiatives 

We believe that your involvement can make a meaningful difference in alleviating the hardships 

faced by our community during this crisis. We would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this 

further and explore how we can work together effectively. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 



[Your Organization Name] 


